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December 22, 2008 
 
 
To:  Our Valued Customers: 
 
Subject:  RoHS Directive 
 
 
 
 
Cooper Bussmann continues to comply with the RoHS Directive and provides 

customers with C of C letters for our products as requested. Customers can 

access our web based system from 

http://www.cooperbussmann.com/search_RoHS.cfm and verify the RoHS status 

of each product.  Please note that Cooper Bussmann has taken steps to remove 

Deca BDE from all of our products and will provide status of Deca BDE in 

products as requested. Customers can obtain further RoHS status on products 

by contacting either Susan.Zhao@CooperIndustries.com for Asia & Europe and 

Ruben.Davila@CooperIndustries.com for North America requests. 

 

 

 

Keith Spalding 

RoHS/REACH Coordination Mgr 
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